
 
 
March 28, 2020 
 
Dear Seaford Community, 
  
I have received notification that an employee at the Seaford Manor School self-reported that she/he 
tested positive for COVID-19.  The last time this person was in the Manor School was over two weeks 
ago. 
  
Since the last point of contact was over 14 days ago, it is  beyond the self- isolation period that would 
have been requested of individuals who may have had contact with this person.  When I spoke with the 
Nassau County Department of Health this morning, the physician advised me to remind the Seaford 
community to remain at home, wash hands frequently, and practice social distancing.  Again, please 
remember that the Manor School was professionally cleaned and sanitized by a restoration company on 
March 20th.  
  
I understand that concern escalates every time a new COVID case is reported. Please be assured that the 
safety and well-being of our students and staff is our number one priority. Over the next few weeks, I 
will remain in close contact with health officials, follow any recommendations they issue, and continue 
to keep you updated to the extent permissible.  
  
Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe and healthy. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Adele V. Pecora 
 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
  
 
 


